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	The Council of the City of New York

Finance Division

Larian Angelo, Director

Fiscal Impact Statement
INTRO No: 380-A 
Committee:
Civil Service And Labor




	Title: To amend the administrative code of the city of New York, in relation to collective bargaining rights of certain city employees.
	Sponsors:
Council Members Comrie, Addabbo, Jr., Barron, Baez, Clarke, Gennaro, Koppell, Liu, Lopez, Martinez, Monserrate, Nelson, Reed, Rivera, Sanders, Seabrook, Sears, Stewart, Vann, Weprin, Jackson, Quinn, Avella, Brewer, Gerson, Foster, Gentile, Jennings, Palma, deBlasio , McMahon and the speaker Gifford Miller

	Summary of Legislation: The Council finds that employees working in various departments and agencies in the City

of New York have certain terms and conditions of employment similar to those of employees working in the City’s uniformed services, such as police, fire, sanitation and correction services. These terms and conditions of employment raise issues that are materially different than the issues affecting non-uniformed City employees. Furthermore, the Council recognizes that certain employees working in the City’s uniformed service have unique bargaining rights under the New York City Collective Bargaining Law. The Council finds that individuals working under the terms and conditions of employment similar to those employees working in the City’s uniformed services should be accorded the same unique 

bargaining rights as those accorded to individuals working in such services.       

	Effective Date:  This legislation shall take effect immediately.



	Fiscal Year In Which Full Fiscal Impact Anticipated:


	Fiscal Impact Statement:
Effective FY05

FY Succeeding

Effective FY06

Full Fiscal

Impact FY05

Revenues (+)

$0

$0

$0

Expenditures (-)

$0

$0

$0

Net

$0

$0

$0



	Impact on Revenues:  There is no impact on revenue.



	Impact on Expenditures:  There is no cost to the city of New York in Fiscal 2005 or in any subsequent

fiscal year.     

	Source of Funds To Cover Estimated Costs:
N/A  



	Source of Information:
City Council Finance Division




	Estimate Prepared By:  Daniel Turriago, Principal Financial Analyst, City Council Finance Division

                                               

	FIS History:


Intro. 380 was introduced by the Council on June 7, 2004 and referred to the Committee on Civil Service and Labor.  A modified version, Intro. 380-A, is to be considered by the Committee on March 29, 2005.


	Date Submitted to Council: June 7, 2004


